

July 28, 2025

City of Madison Engineering Department 100 Hughes Road Madison, AL 35758

To Whom it May Concern,

Please accept this letter as our request to rename Dunlop Boulevard to Town Madison Boulevard within the City limits of Madison. This will make the street name more consistent through our development and remove some confusion for residents and drivers. We have discussed this name change with the City of Huntsville and while it must go through the process, staff is supportive of changing Dunlop Boulevard to Town Madison within the City of Huntsville up to the train tracks. Additionally, we have spoken to Longleaf Recovery, Ardent Daycare and the ownership of the Roberts apartments and each is supportive of the change as well.

Thank you for your consideration

Sincerely,

Joey Ceci